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November 14, 2017

Antonio Perez

Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee
809 North Broadway

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Antonio:

Thank you for your continued support of NCRC NAHRO. We are happy to have processed your
membership renewal and have enclosed a 2017 NCRC window cling to display in your office to show
that you support our region.

The NCRC NAHRO Executive Board have prioritized finding innovative ways of being a resource to
our members. We hope you have found a chance to visit our website www.ncrcnahro.org where you
will be able to update your associates and agency demographics which will provide an opportunity to
connect with other members in our region. The NCRC NAHRO website is a great resource featuring
news about the association and includes a members-only section with a membership directory,
multiple discussion forums, and much more.

We hope you will take the time to review some the benefits of being a NCRC NAHRO member that are
listed on the website and invite you to make suggestions for other ways we can be of service to you,
your professional development and to your agency. NCRC NAHRO is dedicated to helping you
succeed.

Kind Regards,

Cheryl Anne Farmer

Regional Service Officer

North Central Regional Council of NAHRO
734.498.2493

rso@ncrcnahro.org
www.ncrcnahro.org




